
January 20th 2015 

Dear Parents, 

We have been working hard to collaborate on a variety of projects so far this 

month.  The children have tried hard to be good listeners, good helpers and to take 

turns with their assigned groups.  

As a culminating task, we are planning on collaborating to build/decorate boxes of 

donated food to give to the Barrhaven Food Cupboard.  We are asking that each 

child bring in a few non-perishable food items or toiletry items.   With your 

support in our project, our students will gain a valuable lesson in collaboration and 

in helping those less fortunate. 

Please send in your donations by Wednesday, January 28th. 

Thank you in advance for your support in our project, 

Mme Joanne & Mrs. Scott 

P.S. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call (613 843-0050) 


